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August 9, 2021 

 

 

 

Subject:  Cancellation of Santa Fe County IFB No. 2021-0253-PW/KE Construction for Romero Park 

Site Improvements 

 

Dear Offerors, 

 

Santa Fe County issued Invitation for Bid (IFB) No. 2021-0253-PW/KE to solicit bids for 

Construction for Romero Park Site Improvements in June of 2021.  The deadline for proposals was 

scheduled for August 5 2021 at 2:00PM.  Santa Fe County Purchasing did not receive any bids, 

therefore; the IFB has been cancelled.  

 

 

Pursuant to Santa Fe County Purchasing Regulations and Policy Section 51 CANCELLATION OF 

SOLICITATIONS and Paragraph 37 in the IFB it is the determination of the Chief Procurement 

Officer for Santa Fe County that it is in the best interest of the County to cancel the IFB No. 2021-

0253-PW/KE for Construction at Romero Park Site Improvements, at this time. 

 

All proponents and interested parties on the subject solicitation will be notified by Santa Fe 

County when there is determination to re-solicit this project. 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Santa Fe County. 

 

Respectfully, 

  Karen K. Emery 

Karen K. Emery 
Procurement Specialist, Senior 
Finance Division 
505-992-6759 
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